
 
 

 

 

 

 Sam Packer 
 

 
 
 
Our Ref: FOI_3794_PACKER  
 
Date: 18th July 2018 
 
By E-mail: request-498207-2db104b1@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Dear Sam Packer 
 
RE: FOI Request Or Appeal - Volunteer Police Cadets Finances 
 
Thank you for contacting the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner, receipt of your 
correspondence is acknowledged. 
 
Please be assured that your enquiry is important to the Police and Crime Commissioner and 
we want to respond as fully as we can.  We anticipate the need to look into this matter further 
and we will aim to respond to you as soon as possible, certainly within 20 working days.    
 
For details about the processing of your personal data, and your data protection rights, 
please refer to our Privacy Policy – community contact and correspondence, which can be 
accessed on our website: http://www.devonandcornwall-pcc.gov.uk/information-hub/freedom-
of-information/data-protection/ .  A printed copy can be provided on request.    
 
Yours sincerely  
 

Eleanor Tanner 
 

Eleanor Tanner 
Office Manager  
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